
15 February 2023  
 
Dear Mrs. Garcia, 
 
Please accept notice of my resignation from First Five Tuolumne, effective 
immediately. I have accepted a new role and will be unable to continue my 
participation.  
 
I appreciated the opportunity to participate in the Commission, and advocate on 
behalf of and support youth in Tuolumne County. Peniel Wilk-Whitmer from 
Center For A Non Violent Community may be interested in joining the 
Commission. Please contact her at Peniel@nonviolentcommunity.org.  
 
I wish you and the Commission all the best going forward.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Pamela Orebaugh 


